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I wite to express ny support for the 0.5%standard on flavored nalt beverages. For a host of reasons, ranging fromtaxation to pure and sinple public awareness, the integrity of the fermentation process of malt beverages nust be preserved.

Wthout a federal standard, distinguishing nalt beverages fromdistilled spirits will become inpossible with each passing year. It would be like mandating that no professional sports team have a distinguishing name no nore Redskins or
Steelers or Eagles -- and that all of those teanms sinply be called football teans. 0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000!

Havi ng been enpl oyed years ago by the Virginia ABC Departnment, Imaware of the Departnents endorsenent of the 0.5% standard and | encourage you to adopt the proposed regul ation.
Thanks you for your time and interest.

Jodi Roth Richnond, Virginia



